
 

December 2019 

Dear Sexsmith families,    

As we approach the end of the year, we want to take this opportunity to thank 

everyone for their contribution to our school. Big or small, we appreciate all the 

help that parents give to make Sexsmith such a great place.  

You send us the best children in Vancouver, and we are very proud of them for 

their sense of caring and responsibility that they demonstrate daily. The holidays 

are an opportunity to put their studies aside and spend well deserved quality time 

with friends and family.  

On behalf of the staff, I want to wish all of our families Happy Holidays and a 

healthy and prosperous year ahead! We all look forward to welcoming you back 

on Monday January 6, 2020.  

All the best,  

J Levine 

Mr. J. Levine 

 


